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     Early Learning                                        
 
 

https://earlylearning.edonline.sk.ca 
 

The Early Years Branch in the Ministry of Education is pleased to announce a new 
portal for the early learning sector.  The Early Learning portal was created to promote 
better communication and easier access to early learning documents, resources, 
professional learning opportunities and current information on new initiatives, 
announcements and updates. 
 
This portal will continue to grow and evolve as resources are identified, new learning 
opportunities become available and feedback from the sector is received.   
 
The portal is organized into four sections: 

1. What’s New? - contains information about new learning opportunities, 
announcements, and resources.  Check in often to stay up to date. 

2. Programs – provides a list of specific early childhood programs with links to 
relevant documents and resources. 

3. Resources – contains documents, brochures, and other support organized into 
topic areas. 

4. Learning Opportunities – contains a list of professional learning events such as 
workshops, seminars, webinars, site visits. 

         
The link to the Early Learning portal is https://earlylearning.edonline.sk.ca 
 
Please enjoy exploring and becoming familiar with the portal. Feedback may be sent to 
ece@gov.sk.ca  
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